
Keramos Meeting Minutes - August 28, 2003 
These meeting minutes can also be downloaded from the Keramos webpage at: 

http://web.umr.edu/~keramos/Keramos.Minutes.htm 
 
E-Board Meeting 

• Megan and Michelle will attend the Alcohol Awareness Seminar for organization compliance 
September 10th. 

• Buchheit and Natalie have updated the organization roster for compliance. 
• Megan had filled out and gotten the correct signatures for the organization compliance form. 
• The Pink Ladies 5K walk/run was brought up as a possible service project/pledge project.  

Since it costs money to do, it cannot be required…however; Michelle said anyone could sign 
up as a volunteer.  We will pitch it in the student group and poll interest. 

• Natalie will e-mail Paul Anderson, Keramos National Secretary, about the date to state our 
delegates for Convention.  Buchheit has stated that they changed last year. 

• We kicked around the idea of having new fundraiser for the organization. 
• Dr. Dogan expressed a concern to keep 142 very tidy and organized throughout the lab tours. 
• Megan has created a sign-up sheet for the Campus Showcase on Thursday Sept. 4th. 
• The following dates were set as guidelines for the semester activities: 

  Week of Sept. 22nd: Initiations will go out for new Keramos members 
  October 16th: Pledge Quiz and Pizza Dinner 
  November 13th: Keramos Initiation and Dinner 
  December 1st: Senior Farewell Dinner – Provided no senior have conflicts 

This calendar can be downloading from the Keramos webpage at: 
http://web.umr.edu/~keramos/Keramos.Calendar.htm 

This meeting was called to order by Megan at 2:35pm and adjourned at 3:15pm.  Megan, Michelle, 
Buchheit, Natalie, Travis, and Dr. Dogan were present for the entire meeting.  Bill Maass joined us for 
the date selection. 
General Membership Meeting 

• In the absence of Andrew Selvy, ACerS President, both meetings were ran by Megan Hammon, 
Keramos President. 

• The Southwest Section Award and Scholarship for ACerS will be due November 15th to 
Denise, she her for details. 

• The phone list went around for corrects/additions.  The phone list and calendar will be on the 
Keramos webpage next week. 

• Michelle brought up the Pink Ladies 5K Run/Walk and it was commented that all volunteer 
positions have been filled…the E-Board will re-visit this topic next week. 

• Sarah Hall brought up and polled the members on whether a BBQ or a Float Trip would be a 
better event that more of the younger members would attend.  It was resolved that if we did do 
a Float Trip the canoe’s would be rented from UMR-OAR over a floating company to conserve 
money.  Most people agreed on a float trip.  Saturday, Sept. 13th was brought up for a good 
time to have the trip, however, this conflicts with the Pink Ladies 5K Walk/Run and Gamma 
Beta Sigma’s UMR Service Day.  We discussed having the trip on Sunday. 

• Dues for Keramos are $12.50/semester and can be paid to Travis. 
• The Campus Showcase sign-up is on Craig’s door.  The shifts are only one hour each.  Please 

sign up.  The Showcase is Thursday Sept. 4th on the Puck. 
This meeting was called to order at 3:55pm and adjourned at 4:15pm by Megan. 
 
These minutes were taken and typed by Natalie, Keramos Co-Secretary. 


